Pop Inn Restaurant, The Quay, Wells-next-the-Sea
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To Licensing Wed 02/08/2023 10:58
Cc Woods, Suzanne

Dear licensing team,

This email confirms police have received the application for a premises licence and the DPS consent form for the above premises.

With those conditions offered in the application to promote the licensing objectives there are no police objections.

Chris Brooks
Licensing Officer
Norfolk C

Building 8




